With reference to the meeting with Huw is the below O.K. to send to Huw’s P.A.  and below for the websites.
Please amend as you will.

We will advertise the meeting as local parishioners only and these can be checked as they enter by the electoral register and a list of their names made.
Knowing the number attending is difficult as it is a weekday afternoon many will be at work so we believe between 15 – 30 may attend.  At the earlier meeting we had with the A.21 Safety team 40 people attended, no identity was taken or listed and 6 people asked questions which the Chairman controlled. 
We are asking people to send to me as clerk any local parish questions for the meeting.  We are advising that for any general or personal questions they want to ask they need book an appointment with Huw at his surgery.  As before the Chairman will control both the question and duration of the discussion, as can Huw. 
We will let you know any questions we have been advised of.  Obviously one area everyone will be interested in is any proposed work on the A.21 through the parish.  We hae not yet been advised of the follow up date for a meeting with them.


For the websites.
The parish council are holding a meeting with our M.P. Huw Merriman on Friday 3rd November in the Village Hall at 3.00p.m.
The meeting is for our parish residents only.   Those attending names will be taken and checked against the Electoral register.
In order for our M.P. Huw Merriman to have answers to any questions please send your question as soon as possible to the clerk on clerk@whatlingtonpoarishcouncil.com  


